
 

 

 
 

Prague, March 19th 2019 
 
Dear Colleagues,  
 
The APAA - Association of Public Affairs Agencies of the Czech Republic, in 
collaboration with  P.A.C.E – Public Affairs Community of Europe,  takes great 
pleasure in inviting you to the P.A.C.E. Annual Meeting, which will take place in 
Prague, Malostranská beseda, Malostranské náměstí 35/21, Prague 1 on the 17th 
and 18th of May 2019. 
 
Together with the Public Affairs Community of Europe we believe that a public 
debate on the important issues related to interest’ representation and 
transparency should take place and we honored to host such a high level initiative.  

 

The members of our association are looking very much forward to welcoming you 
in Prague. We therefore prepared an extensive programme, foreseeing some 
activities for those who may want to stay for the weekend in Prague or extend their 
stay a little longer. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you in Prague we promise to give you an interesting 
conference and an unforgettable stay. 
 
 
Václav Nekvapil 
Chairperson 
 


